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Dates for your diary – 10th December 2018
NATIVITY PERFORMANCE
Nativity this week. Some Children have still not brought in their Nativity black trousers and shoes. The dress rehearsal is tomorrow so we would appreciate your help in sending in these items tomorrow. 
On Thursday we have two performances; one in the afternoon and one in the evening. For the evening performance, pupils should arrive at the school for 6pm when they will be dressed in their nativity costume. 
The evening performance will begin at 6.15pm and will last approx 30 mins. Please be at the school for 7.00PM to pick up your children after the performance. 
Christmas Party
The p1 and p2 Christmas Party in on Monday of next week 
( 17th Dec). Children should come to school dressed in their party clothes. A ‘special visitor’ will arrive to give them a present during the party. 
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